
https://ipu.ie/communication/pharmacy-in-the-media-65/

Page 1 of 2

Pharmacy in the Media

The public consultation to help inform the expansion of the role of pharmacists was launched by
the Minister for Health, Stephen Donnelly TD. This topic received media coverage on Newstalk.
See our press release here.

 

The Chronic Disease Risk Management Programme was covered in the Meath Herald.

 

Following the blood pressure checks campaign, Sinead McCool, IPU Acting Head of Professional
Services, was quoted in an article in Ireland Live.

 

We issued a press release welcoming the Government’s recently launched ‘Digital Health
Framework’. A copy of the press release is here.

https://ipu.ie/communication/pharmacy-in-the-media-65/
https://www.newstalk.com/news/expanding-role-of-pharmacists-could-reduce-lengthy-delays-at-gps-1726289
https://ipu.ie/communication/irish-pharmacy-union-welcomes-public-consultation/
https://www.ireland-live.ie/news/kildare-now/1504374/people-across-kildare-urged-to-avoid-silent-killer-of-high-blood-pressure.html
https://ipu.ie/communication/ipu-welcomes-government-digital-health-framework/
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